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This initiative is funded by the Australian Government

The IYLP offers scholarships and leadership opportunities to young 
Indigenous Australians, with a focus on youth from remote and regional 
communities with funding support through the Department of Prime 
Minister and Cabinet.

In addition to helping Indigenous students achieve their educational 
aspirations, the IYLP supports the development of positive role models 
and leaders to inspire other Indigenous students.

•	 The Smith Family, in conjunction with Wilderness School, invites 
applications for 2023 boarding.

•	 Places are open to students entering Years 8-11 in 2023.

•	 Applications are sent directly to The Smith Family where they will be 
short-listed for further consideration. 

•	 If successful in the next stage of the application process a face-to-
face interview will be held at Wilderness School and with the IYLP 
Manager.

•	 Information, applications, criteria and other forms are available from 
The Smith Family from March, 2022.

For more information visit www.thesmithfamily.com.au/programs/
aboriginal-and-torres-strait-islander/indigenous-youth-leadership/
applications

Applications close Friday 27 May, 2022.


